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Re: EBR Registry Number: 012 - 0774 

 

I oppose the Windlectric Renewable Energy Application on Amherst Island! 

Unless 

stringent environmental reviews are conducted, that are extensive and 

unbiased, I 

don't think that a wind farm can be safely sited on the island.  

The island is too important an area for the suite of birds that call the 

island home. 

 

Wind turbines on Amherst Island will cause irreversible harm to the community 

and 

its natural and cultural heritage.  Please do the right thing and reject this 

application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Larry Federman 

birderlarry@verizon.net 

President, Northern Catksill Audubon Society 

Palenville 

NY 

USA 

12463 

https://webmail.kos.net/src/compose.php?send_to=birderlarry%40verizon.net

